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The Honorable Thomas J, Vilsack
Secretary of Agriculhire :
WaShing_tGﬁ, .G, 20250 ' !

Dear Mr. Secrétary:

Thank you for your April 11, 2010, 1et!;eri to Secretary Chn encouraging use of
products designated {i your _ZBioPr@f&‘;rre'di Program, The Department of Energy is
a very strong supporter of the govein@ent‘—wide initiatives to increase the

purchase and use of renewable, -@nvironmi?nt'aﬂy friendly biobased products and in

creating new greeri jobs and new markets for farmers, manufacturers and vendors.

The bepamnem has veel] established programs and guidance that promote the

- acquisition and use of these products at ﬁi‘e Federal level and by our contractors.

Imformation on the Department’s pmgfqiff s and guidance is available at
www.hss.energy.eov/pp/epp/biobased it *In addition, pursnant to the
requirements of Executive Order 13544, these prograris will be a key element of
the Department’s Sustainability Plan that twill be submitted to the Office of
Management and Budget next month.

. We understind that the Federal Acquisition Regulatory Couneil has iﬁ_i'ziated

efforts to preseribe regulations and make required modifications to the Federal
Procurément Data System - Next Generation, to implement the data collection
and reporting requirements of Section 9OOE,! of the Food, Conservation and Energy
Act 6f 2008. The Department has already implemented a process to‘assure that
we.are positioned fo fulfill those data coliestion and reporting requirerents upon
coppletion of those efforts. Hoo -
. o Al
) Sincerely, |
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